

HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stanehouse, PLYMOUTH, PLI 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 mail: <u>high st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk</u>



Dear Parent/Carer,

The children in Year 5 have a very exciting apportunity to go an a trip to Bovisand Beach to take part in activities which will be run by Beach Schools South West. Activities will include building shelters, toasting marshmallows and exploring.

Beach Schools South West is a company that is passionate about getting children outside and work with schools to take lessons out of the classroom and onto the shoreline.

The trip will take place on Friday 15th February. Children will be picked up by bus at 9:15am and will return for the end of the school day.

Children will need to wear **very** warm clothes, including hats, gloves, waterproof coats and wellie boots. Please can you provide your child with a packed lunch, if they are entitled to free school meals we will provide one for them.

This trip will be very exciting as the BBC will be filming the activites for the news! Please could you therefore complete the attached permission slip to give consent for your child to be filmed for this.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask at the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Frame
Executive Headteacher

Childs Name

I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Beach and be filmed by the BBC for the news.	Bovisand
Parent/Carer Signature	Date